Janzen, Heather

Subject: FW: Email - Inquiry - Ken King - Rename John A MacDonald Road - CK 6310-1
Attachments: Screenshot_20230727_133713_Google.jpg

From: Ken King _>
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 1:38 PM
To: Councillor's Office <Councillors.Office@saskatoon.ca>
Subject: Re: Rename John A MacDonald Road

F

On Thu, Jul 27, 2023, 1:34 p.m. Ken King <} GG vrote:

Hi Councillors

Who came up with new proposed name.
From one time in history to another time in History. Doesn't really make much sense.

The idea of 32nd Street West would be alot more sense. Or what ever street it lines up with. Or better yet just leave it
asitis.

Who actually brings this stuff up.

You mean if me and my neighbors don't like our street name we just say let's change it. Who decides what to change it

to.

In a Time for reducing expenses
| would say let's table this type of thing. we the citizens of Saskatoon can not afford this stuff.

Thanks

Ken
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The Mayor and two City Council
Members who are appointed by
the Mayor. For additional
Information on naming or re-
naming a street, park or civic
controlled property, please
contact the Planning &
Development Branch.
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